
From: Lang, John
To: Lang, John
Cc: Bodduna, Aruna
Subject: Office Hours in Downtown with City Staff April 19th- Updates on Downtown
Date: Sunday, April 9, 2023 4:17:36 PM

Hi Folks
 
As we are now in April and hopefully looking toward to warmer weather in our near future, City staff
will be holding office hour meetings with the Downtown business community.  Office hours is an
opportunity, in a less formal setting, for City staff to hear from the business community and allows
us to provide updates on what is happening in the greater Downtown.  For business beyond Castro
Street we encourage you to attend, as there also updates you may be interested in hearing.
 
Some high level updates City staff will be sharing during office hours include.
 
Information for businesses located in the Pedestrian Malls

Update on March City Council Ad Hoc Committee for Pedestrian Mall
Recommended Guidelines/Standard

Patio barrier panels (for Pedestrian Mall)
Power washing in the Downtown
Live entertainment being piloted

 
Information for Businesses in the Downtown

Use of outdoor heaters
City Council considering approving Guidelines and Standard for the whole downtown precise
plan area, May 9th
Summer sewer pipeline work in Downtown

 

Office hours will be occurring on Wednesday, April 19th  from the hours of 1:30 pm to 4:30 pm
 
100 Block of Castro Street- meet near the pedestrian walk thru and Fu Lum Mum
1:30-2:30 pm
 
200 Block of Castro Street- meet in front of Monte Carlo
2:40-3:15 pm
 
300 Block meet in front of Ava’s Market
3:25-3:55 pm
 
600 Block meeting in front of Mediterranean Grill House
4:05 pm – 4:30 pm
 
Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
 
Sincerely,

mailto:John.Lang@mountainview.gov
mailto:John.Lang@mountainview.gov
mailto:Aruna.Bodduna@mountainview.gov
https://www.mountainview.gov/pedmall


John
 
 

John Lang
Economic Vitality Manager
Community Development Department | Economic Development
650-903-6457 | Cell 408-858-0456 | MountainView.gov
Twitter | Facebook | Instagram | YouTube | AskMV
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